
Welcome to the first edition of the Bulldog Bulletin.
We’re so glad you’re here. 

What is the Bulldog Bulletin? 

The Bulldog Bulletin is a new communication initiative by the Bradford West
Gwillimbury Minor Hockey Association (BWGMHA) Board designed to keep members
informed. 

The Bulletin will feature important dates and highlight the achievements of the
association’s teams and athletes. 

Bradford Blue & Gold
Tournaments
November 1-3
November 29-Dec 1
January 3-5
January 10-12
January 24-26
March 14-16
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The Bulletin is expected to be full of updates once the hockey season begins. 

Get Ready for Fun with Our U5 Hockey Program! (Birth Years 2020/2021) 

We’re excited to introduce your little ones to the world of hockey with our dynamic U5 program! Led by two
amazing coaches, Bayne Smith and Amanda Montgomery, this program is the perfect first step into the sport.
Both coaches bring a wealth of hockey and skating expertise to the ice, ensuring that every session is packed with
skill-building and fun. With their combined passion and knowledge, we’re confident your child will have a blast
while learning the fundamentals of the game. Join us for an unforgettable start to your hockey journey!

Join us on Friday, October 18th at 6 PM in the Community Corner of the BWG Leisure Centre for our Welcome
Event! This is an exciting kickoff where your young athlete will receive their jersey, and you'll have the chance to
capture the moment with photos. Plus, there are awesome prizes to be won and plenty of time to ask questions.
Don't forget to bring your gear for a quick equipment check—we're here to make sure everything is ready to go!
We can’t wait to see you there!

Do you own/work at or know of a local business who is looking to be a sponsor this upcoming season? Email
marketing@bradfordbulldogs.com to enquire about our sponsorship packages. 

We need your help to make the Bulletin successful, please send in any team accomplishments and phots of
players during the season to communications@bradfordbulldogs.com so we can highlight them throughout the
year. 

We look forward to hearing from you!

BWGMHA Board
.
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